Aalborg October 2™ 2013

Dear Editor-in-chief Liansheng Ma

We believe that the language of our manuscript “Pharmacological Challenges in Chronic Pancreatitis” (NO
4195) has now reached Grade A. Our English native speaking colleague Dina Lelic has read the manuscript

and approved it as well. She therefore signs this guarantee as well.

On behalf of all authors.
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Aalborg, Denmark, October 2™ 2013
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